
From: Danny Varat
To: 'dbroome@aging.sc.gov' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 3/1/2017 8:28:58 AM
Subject: FW: Followup on Senate Oversight report

Attachments: LGOA Followup Letter.pdf

 
 

From: Andrea Truitt 
 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 8:04 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Followup on Senate Oversight report
 
Danny -
 
We haven’t received the Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging’s response to the request for information on actions 
taken in response to the oversight report. I have attached a copy of that letter for your information. An e-mail 
response would be fine. Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you!
 
Andrea
 
Andrea Truitt
Senior Oversight Analyst
SC Senate
PO Box 142
406 Gressette
Columbia, SC 29202
andreatruitt@scsenate.gov
Voice: (803) 212-6442
Fax: (803) 212-6299
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